
KS5 – October 2023  

Newsletter 

Students in 

KS5W have 

been 

enjoying 

water 

aerobics. 
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Welcome to our October newsletter.  We’d like to share and celebrate all the wonderful activities which have 

taken place throughout the last month.   

KS5 Reading –  The books being 
enjoyed this term are the Hitchhiker 
by Roald Dahl and  Our Day Out by 
Willy Russell. 

Additional information –  
 
Wednesday  8th November – Open Evening – 3:30pm – 6pm 
 
Thursday 7th December – WLCHS Christmas Markets – More information to follow. 
 
 

KS5S -ASDAN 
‘Remember, remember the 5th of November….’  
KS5S have enjoyed creating firework pictures as 
part of the art and craft projects.  They worked 
together using a range of printing techniques. 

 

 

Firstly, we would like to welcome you back after the half 

term holidays.  The first half term has been a busy time for 

all our students as they become familiar with their new 

routines and timetables.  All students have experience 

offsite learning.   Learning outside the classroom is an 

important part of our curriculum.  The opportunities begin 

to prepare students for life as a young adult. 

Adventurous Activities 
KS5L have been experiencing and 

taking part in canoeing at 
Scotman’s Flash. 

 
 

Weekly Class 

Attendance Winners 

2nd- 6th Oct  - KS5W 

9th-13th Oct  - KS5W 

16th-20th Oct – KS5C 

31st Oct-3rd Nov – KS5W 
 

 

 

 

November’s 

Skills Builder 

Challenge 

Imagine that you 
are going on a 
trip to a place 
that you have 
never visited. 

What information 
do you need to 

know to 
successfully plan 
the trip and make 

it as fun as 
possible? 

 

 

Skills Builder helps build 

essential skills in 8 skilled 

areas.  Why not take part in 

November’s monthly 

challenge. November’s           

skill focus is Problem Solving.   

 

  Thrive  

As part of our early morning 

Thrive time, Matilda and 

Frank, the school’s therapy 

dogs will be coming to visit 

classes on a Tuesday. 

 

Students have been 

working hard in the gym.  

They enjoy setting 

themselves challenges to 

help develop their fitness.   

Students have been 

working hard down 

at the Leeds 

Liverpool Canal. 

Students have been 

making and hanging 

bird feeders. 

 


